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Environmental Programs 
P.O. Box 1663, MS M991 
Los Alamos, New Mexico 87545 
(505) 606-23371FAX (505) 665-1812 

John Kieling, Acting Bureau Chief 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 
New Mexico Environment Department 
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1 
Santa Fe, NM 87505-6303 

National Nuclear Security Administration 
Los Alamos Site Office, MS A316 
Environmental Restoration Program 
Los Alamos, New Mexico 87544 
(505) 667-42551FAX (505) 606-2132 

Date: JUN 0 1 lOU 
Refer To: EP2011-0197 

Subject: Request for Extension for the Response to the Notice of Disapproval for the 
Phase II Investigation Report for Middle Los Alamos Canyon Aggregate Area 

Dear Mr. Kieling: 

Los Alamos National Laboratory (the Laboratory) has received the Notice of Disapproval for the 
Phase II Investigation Report for Middle Los Alamos Canyon Aggregate Area. In this letter, dated 
May 24, 2011, the New Mexico Environment Department requires a response to its conunents and 
submittal of a revised investigation report by June 17,2011. Given the size and complexity of the 
investigation report and the number and nature of the requested revisions, the Laboratory 
respectfully requests an extension of 45 days, to August 1, 2011, to allow adequate time to respond 
to the conunents and revise the document. 

In addition, the Laboratory would like to extend an invitation to Mr. Ben Wear of your staff, as well 
as any others who may be interested, to participate in a tour of the Middle Los Alamos Canyon 
Aggregate Area. Familiarity with the physical environment of the sites will be helpful in 
identifying a path forward for the Phase ill work in this aggregate area. 

If you have any questions, please contact Becky CoeI-Roback at (505) 665-5011 
(becky_cr@Ianl.gov) or Cheryl Rodriguez at (505) 665-5330 (crodriguez2@doeal.gov). 

Sincerely, 

!/!;~~L . 
MICh~ ~aham, ASSOCIate DIrector 
Environmental Programs 
Los Alamos National Laboratory 

Sincerely, 

George J. Rael, Assistant Manager 
Environmental Projects Office 
Los Alamos Site Office 

An Equal Opportunity Employer I Operated by Los Alamos National Security, LLC for the 
National Nuclear Security Administr,lIion of the U.S. Department of Energy 
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Cy: Laurie King, EPA Region 6, Dallas, TX 
Steve Yanicak, NMED-DOE-OB, MS M894 
Tom Skibitski, NMED-OB, Santa Fe, NM (date-stamped letter emailed) 
Cheryl Rodriguez, DOE-LASO, MS A316 (date-stamped letter emailed) 
Annette Russell, DOE-LASO (date-stamped letter emailed) 
Becky Coel-Roback, EP-CAP,MS M992 (date-stamped letter emailed) 
Dave McInroy, EP-CAP, MS M992 (date-stamped letter emailed) 
Michael J. Graham; ADEP, MS M991 (date-stamped letter emailed) 
William Alexander, EP-BPS, MS M992 (date-stamped letter emailed) 
RPF, MS M707 (electronic) 
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